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Dear Northmead P.S. Parents and Carers, 
  
I would like to confirm that a member of our school community has tested positive 
for COVID-19.  
  
Our school will be non-operational tomorrow Friday 17 December 2021.  
Tomorrow is a non-teaching day. 
  
NSW Health has advised that contact tracing will be undertaken. 

  
NSW Health reminds anyone who has been unwell or if you develop any symptoms 
such as a fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, runny nose, loss of 
smell/taste, muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea/vomiting or extreme tiredness to 
be tested at one of the COVID-19 testing clinics.  
  
Further information on COVID-19 is available on the NSW Government website. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
  
Mrs Anne Ezzy  

Principal 
 
16 December 2021  
 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/testing/clinics
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19

